
 
  
 
 

January 15, 2010 
 
 
 
Mr. Peter Orszag 
Director 
Office of Management and Budget 
Washington, D.C.  20503 
 
Dear Mr. Orszag: 
 
 As required by Section 7 of Executive Order 13514, “Federal Leadership in 

Environmental, Energy, and Economic Performance,” the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

(NRC) is designating Ms. Kathryn O. Greene, Director, Office of Administration, as the NRC’s 

Senior Sustainability Officer (SSO).  The SSO will direct the agency’s conformance with the 

requirements of this Order. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
          /RA/ 
 

Gregory B. Jaczko  



Identical letter sent to: 

Mr. Peter Orszag 
Director 
Office of Management and Budget 
Washington, D.C.  20503 
 
Ms. Nancy Sutley 
Chair, Council on Environmental Quality 
Office of the Federal Environmental Executive 
The White House 
722 Jackson Place, NW 
Washington, D.C.  20503 
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